
From: jhlowen  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UM Credit Union 
 
 
Please do not allow drive-through lanes for this bank building. Since the credit union has other branches, 
this should be sufficient for the residential neighborhood with limited parking, where nearby residents 
can walk to the bank. Drive-thru is hardly ever appropriate but when it is, it should be limited to an 
existing mall parking area. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joan Lowenstein  
 
 
 
Joan H. Lowenstein  
502 Burson Pl 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
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